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25 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
Reading Borough Holiday Activities & Food scheme 
 
The Holiday Activities & Food (HAF) scheme is being run during the forthcoming Easter break 
by Brighter Futures for Children. The HAF programme provides activities and lunch for children 
eligible for free school meals during Christmas, Easter and Summer holidays.  
 
Activities are offered by a range of providers including Food 4 Families, Reading FC, Sport in 
Mind and Grassrootz. If you are eligible to participate in the scheme you need to re-register 
every new holiday period (please note that the scheme does not operate during half term 
holidays).  
 
You can find all the details of the HAF programme on the BFfC website here 
https://brighterfuturesforchildren.org/for-parents-carers/schools/haf/ 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 
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